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Hi Ali,

I have seen the notification on the closures of the crossing and wish to register my disappointment.  I use the
crossing to get to work at Bridge House, for the railway and on dog walks.

I have not felt unsafe using it, in fact having to take the longer narrower footpath under the railway bridge on
station road is more dangerous as there is not enough room for more than one person at a time. 

Westbury was promised a footbridge at the start of the Amazon way estate being built, for both walkers and
those in wheelchairs. Where is that bridge? 

Please keep me updated on this issue and let me know if there is anything more I can do to help.

Best wishes 

Jean Snelling 

Sent from Outlook for Android


